THANK YOU TO OUR WONDERFUL VOLUNTEERS!

Our Clean-Up day on May 15 was a success! Staff and volunteers attacked, cleaned,
organized and threw out while cleaning. Thanks so much to all who came to help.
We are so blessed with many volunteers from different walks of life who help us.

Once again, the Belleville West High School Key Club came to our aid. They arrived early
on Saturday morning ready to help and didn’t even mind cleaning the bathrooms. They are
such great kids to help us so often. Their advisor, Jennifer Stauffer, accompanied

them. Thanks so much, Belleville West Key Club!

The Keller Williams group chose Uni-Pres Kindercottage to benefit from their community
service hours. WOW! We have a beautifully manicured lawn, all weeds and overgrowth
cleared, broken toys removed, trash picked up, a beautiful new sign and new mulch on the
playground. What a wonderful job they did. The community folks were calling to ask; “Who
are all of those people in the red shirts and what are they doing for you?” Thank you,
Keller Williams!







